Vice-chair report

September 13, 2020

I meet with our Treasurer, Chris M. on Wednesday August 12th at the Bank of America, & we got the TASCNA debit card changed into Chris’s name, and changed the online banking user name, and password into what Chris wanted to have.
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Monday August 31st I went to the post office on Church Street in Norfolk, & picked up TASCNA’s mail from our P.O. Box. I went through the mail, looking for our Treasurer’s new debit card, when I saw it was in the mail I let Chris know that I had it, and he came to my house the same day and got the new debit card from me. 

In loving service,
Fred R.

